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Woori Aviation established itself as a forest fire fighting company in 2013 and began carrying out forest 
fire fighting services in Jinan-gun, Jeonbuk, that same year. 
 
The company now possesses the SIKORSKY AIRCRAFT model S-76B (12 seater), produced in 
America, and henceforth plans to add about 2 or 3 helicopters to their fleet. 
 

 
 
The contract’s conditions allow for 20,000 liters of fuel per year, and will increase gradually, depending 
on the number of helicopters acquired by the company. 
 
In order to increase fuel transportation capabilities, Saeilo increased the amount of tanker trucks in its 
fleet. 
 

 
 
25-ton Hyundai Super Trucks (with fuel carrying capacities of 26,000 liters) were purchased and installed 
with fuel feeder and waterproofing devices. The trucks were painted with Saeilo’s signature design, and 
are expected to be put to use starting March 31st. 



 

 
 
With the sale of obsolete equipment and purchase of the heavy-duty tanker trucks, nationwide demands 
for aircraft fuel can be met with safe and efficient delivery in large amounts. Distribution costs are 
expected to decrease and man power efficiency is expected to improve with the implementation of these 
new changes. 
 
Saeilo will contribute to business development through the smooth provision of aircraft fuel and 
cooperative business practices. 
 
 
 
 


